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Deputy Director

U.8. Fish and Wildlife Service
1849 C St., NW

Washington, DC 20240
dan_ashe@fws.gov

202.208.4545

----- Forwarded by Dan Ashe/ARL/RYFWS/DOH on 01/14/2011 01:55 PM -----
"Hayes, David"
<David_Hayes@ics.doi.gov> To "Strickland, Thomas" <thomas_strickland@ios.doi.gov>,
01/44/2011 10:33 AM "Ashe, Dan" <Da|’I_AShe@fWS.QOV>

cc "Davis, Laura” <Laura_Davis@ics.doi.gov>
Subject Fwd: Chris Clayton - Interior coexistence

Tom and Dan:

Kathleen Merrigan, the DepSec at USDA, called me about this yesterday. Apparently Vilsack is
somewhat exercised that the Administration is not being consistent in supporting geneticalty
modified crops. Apparently there has been a dust-up about this issue, generally, and the FWS
announcement came down in the middle of it.

I told Kathleen that she shouldn't assume that we've made some broad policy decision here that
will cause problems for USDA, but I assured her that we would look into this.
I'd appreciate the chance to catch up with you next week about this.
Thanks.
--David

Sent from my iPad
Begin forwarded message:

From: Kamerri <Kamerri@osec.usda.gov>

Date: January 13, 2011 11:14:49 AM MST

To: "Hayes, David” <David_Haves@ios.doi.gov>
Subject: FW: Chris Clayton - Interior coexistence

Thought you should see this. Hope we can chat briefly today when you are on your way
to the airport.

From: DeJong, Justin [mailto:Justin.Delong@oc.usda.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 12:00 PM
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